
 

 
 
 
 

January 20, 2021 
 
 
 

Jacob Ritzenthaler 
Regulatory Policy Advocate 
CSI – Ohio 
77 South High Street, 30th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215-6117 

 
Re: Rule 4734-11-01 

 
Dear Mr. Ritzenthaler: 

 
This correspondence is to acknowledge receipt of your CSI memo of November 13, 2020 
for the review conducted on the above-referenced rule. 

 
The Board members discussed and reviewed the rule and the recommendations made by CSI 
at their meeting on January 14, 2021. A formal motion was made to file the rule with JCARR 
with the changes recommended by CSI incorporated into the rule. 

 
Thank you for your prompt and comprehensive review of the Board’s rule. If you should have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Kelly Caudill 

Kelly Caudill 
Executive Director 

 
 
 cc: Carrie Kuruc, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office  
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